
STEP AHEAD IN ENGLISH - 
SUPPORT YOUR CHILD COURSE
 Do you want to know more about how English 
is taught in school and how to support your 

children?

Would you like to improve your own skills and 
perhaps go on to take a recognised 

qualification?
Come and join our free and friendly group and 

use the opportunity to meet other parents! 

A tutor from Realise Futures Family Learning 
is coming into Hillside Primary School to run a 
free 7-session course for parents/carers of 
Primary age children on Thursday mornings 
from 09.00 to 11.30 am starting on 23rd 

May 2024. 

Don’t worry if you need to arrive late or leave 
early for a session, perhaps to drop or pick up 

a younger child – the tutor, Bernadette, is 
flexible and understands how busy lives can 

be! 

If you would like to join this popular course, 
please email office@hilllsideprimary.co.uk


